
Dear Parent/ Carer,
 
This term Ebbw Fawr Learning Community is really excited to be raising money 
for Children in Need on Friday 13th November 2015. As one of the UK’s biggest 
fundraising events, Children in Need brings the whole community together to 
raise funds for disadvantaged children here in the UK.
  
To do our bit and raise money for our whole community, students and staff will 
be taking part in a number of events on Friday 13th November including:
• Year 11 Fancy Dress (£1 voluntary contribution)
• Years 7—10 Non School Uniform (£1 voluntary contribution)
• Registration class challenges and activities
• Staff Fancy Dress

WWe will also be using learning resources provided by Children in Need so that 
our pupils can learn exactly how the money they are raising will help transform 
the lives of poor and vulnerable people.
We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping 
Ebbw Fawr Learning Community raise lots of money for Children in Need.
 
Yours faithfully,

Mrs M.ThomasMrs M.Thomas
Assistant Director for Care and Guidance


